On behalf of the Wisconsin Association of Agricultural Educators, we would like to inform
you of the retirement of Kathy Hartmann-Breunig as the organization's Executive Director.
After 5 years as the Executive Director of WAAE, Kathy has decided to retire from her
position. We would like to thank her for her commitment to our organization for the past
several years. Kathy will remain in her position until December 31st, 2024, and will assist
with the transition of the new director. More information regarding the position will be
posted.

Announcement

E After a memorable 5-year tenure at WAAE, the time has
come for me to retire. While | am eager to embark on the
next chapter with my husband, | know | will miss you all. |
love my job with WAAE and have learned so much about our

state and its phenomenal agricultural educators.

Over the 5 years | spent with WAAE we have done work we
can all be proud of. None of this would have been possible
without such dedicated and talented people by my side.
You’ve all taught me something along the way.

Thank youl!
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